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Members of The Rotary Club of Romsey spent some time 
in school recently asking Wellow pupils to fill shoeboxes 
with Christmas presents, which will be sent to orphans 
and disadvantaged youngsters living in four nominated 
countries. 

This year the gifts will be shipped to children aged one to 

14 years old in the Philippines, Montenegro, Moldova and 

Albania.  The pupils of Wellow School have been set the home learning task of filling 

shoe boxes to send to these children.  Many children across the school got involved 

and really thought carefully about the presents that they would like to give.  We 

watched a video of the children opening similar boxes and it really helped to 

emphasis the reality of being grateful for whatever we have. 


